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Save These Dates!





Thursday, September 21, 2006 – Annual Budget and Election Meeting





October 6-9 and 13-15 – Walking WeekendS





April 2006 – Spring Trip – Now being planned. Details to follow.





Saturday, July 15, 2007 – Farm Day at Strong Porter








 





 

















Committees Forming














Farmers’ Market Fall Festival





,








As most of you know, the Society has been running a beverage booth at the Farmers’ Market for the second season.  We undertook this project not only as a fundraiser but to get our name out to the public.  It has been most successful in both areas!!





On Sunday October 15th, 11am – 2pm, the Market will be holding it first Harvest Festival.  Not only will the Society be providing the Hosmer Mountain soda but also we will be offering hayrides!!  Our own Mr. Bob Visny will be riding high on his tractor pulling his hay wagon down through the cornfields for all to enjoy!  Going along for the ride will be Bill Wajda spouting history lessons about this historic area known for the glass factories and the homes of the glassblowers that still stand.





We will need people to help out with this event but do not consider it work, consider it a day to take in the beautiful country that Coventry has to offer.  Please call Pat Natusch, 742-7474, to get a scheduled time to work.





We invite all our members to join us for a wonderful fall day at the Farmers’ Market.  Come on out to support your Historical Society and your local Farmers’ Market.  





Bring one and all!





I recently returned from a great vacation with my mother to the Pacific Northwest.  Our last few days were spent with relatives in Sacramento, California.  My aunt, a retired docent, took me to the museum she used to work at in Old Sacramento, an old western town with authentic old western buildings, porches, boardwalks, and a museum on western history.  





Did you know that the pony express was only in existence for 18 months?  They only hired young boys under 18, preferably orphans.  





Did you know that there are still gold mines in California?  





Did you know that their big museum in Sacramento has the same exhibit that we have in the Strong Porter Museum? Yep, I traveled 3000 miles to look at an exhibit of an old fashioned kitchen!  They have an old stove and an icebox exactly like the one we have on exhibit.  About the only things we were missing from our exhibit were the wax fruit and vegetables.  





If you haven't been to our museum this year, please stop in on the first or third weekend of the month until the middle of October.  Our museum committee works hard each year to put on great exhibits about history relevant not only to Coventry history but the U.S. history as well.





Pat Natusch
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It’s a Small World after All!




































































A Little Walk, A Little Talk and A Little Genealogy





Come join the Coventry Historical Society’s Bob Visny and Ginney Dilk on a walk entitled A Little Walk, A Little Talk and A Little Genealogy, on Saturday, October 14th at 11 A.M, during the Quinebaug, & Shetucket’s Walking Weekend.  The walk will take place at Coventry’s Center Cemetery on Rt. 44, near CVS. Center Cemetery has traditionally been the burying ground for the Second Congregational Church and is administered by the Center Cemetery Association.





Bob and Ginney have been researching the evolution of gravestone art, funeral customs and the people buried in Center Cemetery and have put together an informative program.  Weather permitting one of the two Coventry horse drawn hearses will be at the cemetery for inspection.








Annual Budget and Election Meeting








Joke of the Month





Parent to student: Why aren't you doing well in history?





Reply: Because the teacher keeps on asking about things that happened before I was born!
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                              Volunteers are needed to work 		       at the Soda Booth at the


                              Farmers’ Market on Sunday mornings. Spend a pleasant morning selling soda and visiting the market vendors. Hours are 10:30 – 11:00 for Setup; 11:00 – 2:00 Booth Open; 2:00 – 2:30 Cleanup. Please call Pat Natusch at 742-7474 if you can help. 


 














Date: September 21


Place: The Lodge at Patriots Park


Time:  6:30 pm





The fall season is upon us with all its beautiful colors and wonderful cooler weather!  It is that time of year again to gather for our Annual Budget and Election Meeting. We’ll begin the meeting with a Pot Luck Supper at 6:30 pm on September 21st at the Lodge in Patriots Park.  Bring your favorite main dish and the Society will provide beverage and dessert.  





Election of new officers and a vote on the proposed budget for the coming fiscal year will be held. The newly elected board will take office on October 1. This coincides with the new fiscal year. Committee reports will be heard at our Annual Meeting and Christmas Dinner on December 10th. This allows the committees to close out the fiscal year and write their reports.





We welcome your thoughts for the Society and we hope you all will come out to elect a new slate of officers and pass a budget for next year. We do have a slate of officers but nominations are always taken from the floor, so there is still a chance for you to come on board!!





So cook up your favorite recipe and come out to mingle with all! Looking forward to seeing you all there,





Roberta Wilmot


























Committees are now forming to organize and plan Farm Day 2007, Lantern Light Tour 2007 and the Christmas House Tour for 2007. If you would be willing to help with any aspect of these great events, please call Leigh Wajda at 742-6273.





Volunteers are also needed to help with programs, publicity and fundraising. Call us today!

















Consider Yourself Asked!





Volunteers Needed 





Sign Post








We’re Begging!





The Society is in dire need of the following:





Riding Lawn Mower in good working condition for use at Strong Porter. 





Shop Vac and/or Canister Vacuum Cleaner in good working condition





AND a person to help repair and keep our mowers in good working condition.





Please help us out. Call Pat Natusch at 742-7474. Thanks.





I’m sure that everyone has seen the commercial for the American Red Cross – “People say they don’t give blood because they haven’t been asked.  Consider yourself asked.”





 I want you to “Consider yourself asked.” I am asking that you come to our annual election and budget meeting to “Consider the Future of the Coventry Historical Society.”





Bring your ideas.  Ideas for new programs, ideas for fundraising, ideas on how to get volunteers and people interested in our society. Bring a friend or a family member who might like to join.   The Coventry Historical Society is not a secret or closed society!!  





The Executive Committee is committed to building the membership of the society, but we need your help.   We are also committed to preserving Coventry History and teaching it to the members of our community.   





So “Consider yourself asked.”  We hope to see you on the 21st of September!
























































































































































































































































Coventry Historical Society


P. O. Box 534


Coventry, CT 06238





Happy Fall!





Mark Your Calendars!





September 21st – Annual Budget and Election Meeting





October 15th – Fall Festival at the Farmers’ Market





December 10th – Annual Meeting and Christmas Dinner


 





Executive Council Meetings: Second Thursday of every month, 7:30 p.m. Please call for location.





Become a Member





If you aren’t already a member of the Coventry Historical Society, please consider joining now!





 Single Membership $10.00





 Family Membership $15.00





 Name





 Address





 


 Telephone








We’re on the Web!


See us at:


www.coventrycthistorical


society.org
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Executive Council


 President 	Patricia Natusch 	742.7474


 Vice-President	Melody Oldham	933.1522 (c)


 Secretary	Susan Way	742.5271


 Treasurer	Leigh Wajda	742.6273


 Archivist/Curator	Bill Wajda	742.6273


	





Members at Large


 Ginney Dilk		742.9656


 Joseph Recesso		742.8618


 Jim Murphy		742.3054


 Bob Visny		742.8354


 Bunny Wilmot		742.1419

















Wanted:  Articles for Publication in THE SIGN POST.


Send or email your article to the Society.  Please include complete citations of information in your article, including the Name of the Book, Author, Place and Date of Publication. Without a citation, we cannot print your article. Must be received by a Council member by the 2nd Thursday of the month.




















Coventry Historical Society

















P. O. Box 534


Coventry, Connecticut 06238





Phone:


860.742.9025








E-Mail:


WriteToUs@coventrycthistoricalsociety.org




















